From: DeSouza, Michele

To: Eerguson, Ashley

Subject: FW: Re: KSU proposed exam date
Date: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 2:40:57 PM
Ashley,

Please add the below as the confirmation letter for KSU.

Thank you,
Michele DeSouza

From: Alan Cebula [mailto:alanc@ksu.edu]
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 12:22 AM

To: DeSouza, Michele <Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov>

Cc: Mendiola, Anthony <Anthony.Mendiola@nrc.gov>; Max Nager <nager@ksu.edu>
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: KSU proposed exam date

Hi Michele,

I have confirmed with all candidates the week of July 9th for licensing exams. | appreciate your flexibility in
scheduling to accommodate our exam date request.

Regards,

Alan Cebula

Alan T. Cebula, PhD, DABR, DABSNM, DABMP Nuclear Reactor Facility Manager, Department of Mechanical
and Nuclear Engineering Office Address: 112 Ward Hall Mailing Address: 3002 Rathbone Hall, 1701B Platt Street
Kansas State University Manhattan, KS 66506

0: 785-532-6657

c: 352-672-7289

f: 785-532-7057

From: DeSouza, Michele <Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov>
Sent: Saturday, March 10, 2018 7:43:39 AM

To: Alan Cebula

Cc: Mendiola, Anthony; Max Nager

Subject: Re: KSU proposed exam date

Mr. Cebula,

Please acknowledge receipt and agreement to the week of July 9th for your facility’s examination ASAP. Contact
me to discuss if that week will not work.

Thank you,
Michele DeSouza
301-415-0747

On: 02 March 2018 16:06, "DeSouza, Michele" <Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov<mailto:Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov>>
wrote:


mailto:Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov
mailto:Ashley.Ferguson@nrc.gov
mailto:alanc@ksu.edu
mailto:Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov

Sorry, forgot to cc Max Nager and my supervisor.

Thank you,
Michele DeSouza

From: "DeSouza, Michele" <Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov<mailto:Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov>>
Subject: KSU proposed exam date
Date: 02 March 2018 16:33

To: "alanc@ksu.edu<mailto:alanc@ksu.edu>" <alanc@ksu.edu<mailto:alanc@ksu.edu>>
Mr. Cebula,

Based on our conversation the other day, the proposed exam week is July 9th. This should afford your facility the
required time to document the applications correctly and accomplish the training and education as necessary.

Please reply to this email, to confirm this week works for your facility or contact me as soon as possible to discuss.
Thank you,

Michele DeSouza
301-415-0747
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